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Ref: Murray LEP 2011
Your Ref: PP_2013_MURRA_00100(12/16648)

23 January 2014

Ashley Albury
Department of Planning and Infrastructure

Western Region
PO BOX 58
DUBBO NSW 2830

Dear Ashley,

RE: PLANNING PROPOSAL TO AMEND MURRAY LOCAL ENVIRONMENTAL PLAN 2011

Reference is made to the above.

Council submitted a ‘planning proposal’ to the gateway system in December 2012. The ‘planning
proposal’ aimed to provide greater flexibility to Clause 7.4 of Murray LEP 2011 in order fo resolve a
number of issues Council is having with the clause. This proposal received a ‘gateway determination’
on 2 April 2013,

Following, further advice received from the Department of Planning and Infrastructure dated 26 June
2013 which addressed a number of the issues, Council requests to withdraw the submitted planning
proposal.

Please note that Council intends in the near future to submit a new ‘planning proposal’ that will aim to
resolve outstanding issues in respect to Clause 7.4 of Murray LEP 2011 as well as address a range of

other issues identified during a periodic review of the instrument.

Should you require further information or wish to discuss any matter in respect to the above please
contact Council’s Town Planner, Liam Wilkinson, on 03 5884 3400.

Yours sincerely,

htodocd

Greg Murdoch
General Manager
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